
 

 

 

Calendar for 2023 so far: 

 11th July– 1.30pm Sports Day, Scarisbrick Village Hall 

Field 

 12th July– Optional Parents Evening 

 19th July– 2.30pm End of term picnic and Y6 farewell 

and a tribute to Mrs. Prescott 

 Last day of term-Friday 21st July 2023– Tribute to our 

dear Mrs. Prescott– the Salvation Army are coming to 

play in her honour at  2.30pm. We will have cakes and 

tea. All welcome. 

 School starts again– Monday 4th September 2023 

 

School Uniform 

We have a lot of unnamed uniform in school. It is much easier to return 
to the rightful owner if it is clearly marked with child’s name. Ready for 
September please ensure items of clothing are clearly marked with your 
child’s name or initials, even shoes and trainers! Thank you. 

We would also be grateful if you can bring back the waterproofs your 
child has borrowed at Forest School– we only have about five left in 
school. 

A gentle reminder that  our PE kit is still a uniform, named brands etc. 

are not encouraged. Your children require just a plain T– shirt, shorts 
and joggers. 



 

Pinfold News July 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Here comes summer! (I am not sure the weather quite           

understands that though!) 

I just want to reassure parents we are remaining open– small but 

mighty—as ever! We are having new parents look around every 

week.  

This is just a quick short newsletter to let you know the Salvation 

Army are coming in as a tribute to Mrs. Prescott on Friday 21st 

July at 2.30pm. Please tell any old parents who knew and loved 

her, that they are very welcome to come and sing along with the 

band. If parents would like to send in cakes and sandwiches on 

the day, we will provide tea and take a few minutes to remember 

her. I am hoping her sister will be able to attend, if she is here 

from  Northern Ireland. 

 

 

 

 

We say a fond farewell to Miss Moss 

and Mrs. Zaim. We thank them for all their hard work and    

dedication to Pinfold and wish them all the luck and happiness in 

the world. 

Have a wonderful summer, stay safe and see you on Monday 4th 

September 2023. 


